Ric - 2-2-98



WELCOME WALL DARLING HARBOUR SYDNEY AUSTRALIA

Dino Gustin 102 South Terrace BANKSTOWN NSW 2200 Regist No: 110

27 January 1998

Dear Mr Gustin

The Australian National Maritime Museum is pleased to accept your application for registration on the Welcome Wall. Your name/s will be among the first on the Wall, and will be unveiled at a special ceremony in September this year.

The name/s you have registered will appear on the Wall as:

Mamma Lena and Dino GUSTIN and family

If you wish to make any corrections to this inscription, please call the Welcome Wall Manager at the Museum on (02) 9552 7777, or write to the National Maritime Museum, GPO Box 5131, Sydney NSW 1042. It's important that you do this within the next ten days.

The descriptive information about the people named on the Wall will be freely accessible to all on a screen in the front foyer of the Museum and on a dedicated page in the world wide web.

We are pleased to include 2 overseas telephone vouchers, generously provided by our Major Sponsor, Optus. Also included is a complimentary ticket to the Museum's major exhibition "Tears, Fears and Cheers - stories of migration 1788-1998" which will be on display from 9 April to 12 October this year.

Thank you for supporting this project and helping to build a permanent tribute to all the people who have left their homelands to cross the seas and settle in Australia.

Yours sincerely

Chris Wynton

Welcome Wall Manager

Received from:

Dino Gustin

102 South Terrace

BANKSTOWN NSW 2200

Receipt No:

W000092

The sum of: \$200.00

By: Cheque

Date: 27-Jan-98

Deductible amount: \$160.00

'ves'

OPTUS

*\$80 of each \$100 contribution to the Welcome Wall is tax deductible in terms of 78(a)(xxvii) and paragraph 78(1)(aa) of the Income Tax Assessment Act 1936.

THE WELCOME WALL IS A PROJECT OF THE AUSTRALIAN NATIONAL MARITIME MUSEUM

GPO BOX 5131 SYDNEY NSW 1042 AUSTRALIA TELEPHONE (02) 9552 7777 FACSIMILE (02) 9211 6823 MAJOR SPONSOR OPTUS COMMUNICATIONS

